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CONSUlJ\TE GENERAL OF JRELA"lD 

ARD CHO SAlJ\CHT A HEIREAN 681 MARKET STREET. SUITE 615 

SAN FRANCISCO. CA 94 105 

9 March, 1984 

.:r. Bob Callahan 
_la.an's 

~s. Padra~g:n McGi __ icucdy 
KPFA .adi.o 

Mr .. ia __ O'Dowd 
T . _ e _r s. an 

:ri h uarter y 
P .. :s x 5 35 
~e_:e_eT Ca. 9 7 5 

2_ - _3t-~ Avenue 
Oa :"and 
Ca. 94' 6 

P. . 'Sox :.: 8 
Sa .. ::=:a .. c :"sco 

o "') ~ 2. . .;-_v_ 

as sorry ~o hear =.a~ yo~ appear ~o have s =fered an acu=e a=~ac~ of 
co:"_ec~:ve a~esia w en d:scuss:ng your so rces 0= ~fo~a~io. o. 
:re_and a= ~he :ris. Forum on ~arc .. 

~o assist you towards a,hope=u_ y earlY,recovery _ thought _ ought ~o 
remin you of the in=ormation ma~eria_ that some or a _ of you :=:eceiv e 
from ~his office and other _rish Governmen~ sources. !:lege inc '.lce : 

f 

- Press and information releases from the Consu_ate 
on developments in _re~and and Irish Government 
policy statements. 

- Ireland Today, the monthly bulletin of the Department 
of Foreign Affairs ,which contains a broad range of 
information on po :tical, economic and cultura_ 
deve lopmen t s . 

Weekly summaries of ongoing stories in the Irish 
media issued by the Consulate in ew York 
acknowledged in the Irishman in February 1984. 

- Updates on the New Ireland Forum and copies of the 
proceedings and reports of the Forum sent out by 
this office - acknowledged by Bob Callahan by phone. 

- Occasional copies of articles and other materia_ 
which might be of interest sent out by this office. 

Bob and iall also appear to have forgotten t~e comprehensive briefings 
~hey receiv~d from 0 r co_ eagues i~ ~he Deuartmen~ of Fore:gn Affairs 

. er / .. -.... 



- 2 -

when they were in Ireland last year. 

FinallY,a gentle reminder that this office has always responded 
in a cooperative manner to your requests for information on 
specific issues. 

I trust that you will bear these facts in mind on the next 
occasion that you go public on this question. 

Yours sincerely, 

Thelma M. Doran 
Consul General 

cc: ~.e Hon .. i _iam .evSOffi, ~res'dent - Irish Foru 
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